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Baulkham Hills High School P & C Association 
Email: bhhspandc@hotmail.com 

Minutes of General Meeting 4  
Location School library Date 27/6/2017   

Attendees – Parents Cindy bu, Jyothi Sanker, Jane Ting, Doreen Lin, Frank Lin, Louisa Huang, Liza Suryatenggara, Jessie Yiu, Jinyan Peng, Chandima 
Nawela, Tina tian, Kit Ng, Sau Wan Liew, Kevin Lewis, Niroshni G, Nula Huang, Helen Chen, Winnie Zhou, Nagaraj N, David Yu, 
Vincent chiu, Baskar Srinivasan, Kokila palaniappan, Thiru k, Sophie Huang, Chaminda D, Wendy Yao, Shiran R 

                  - Guests  Dr Bathgate, Head Teacher History Lynne-Adele Treanor 

Apologies Jatinder 

Chaired By Shiran Rajaratnam Minutes Taken By Niroshni Gunewardhane 

Item Topic    

 Prior Meeting Minutes    

 Previous meeting minutes were adopted.  
Proposed by: Kevin 
Seconded by: Thiru 

   

     

 Meeting began at 7:35 pm. 
 
Head Teacher History 
Advised parents of the changes to the history syllabus 
Advised that more information will be available in term 3 
 
Principal’s report 
Concerns around canteen- Department of health report last done in June 2016 
School to have a building fund meeting 
Students wearing correct school uniforms going well 
School band planning a tour of Europe for 2019 plus a tour to Japan 
A new test- critical thinking studies (not compulsory) assigned to year 11 students 
Regular visits from guest speakers- recently for English and music 
 
 
President’s report 
Jyothi to take over as uniform shop chair 
Old style uniforms to be written off and donated to an overseas orphanage school 
Uniform shop- 1

st
 ever stocktake to be done in 13 years on the 1

st
 of July 

Year 12 interview skills workshop to be held on the 2/9 
Cost of the workshop $50 students to pay $30 
Working bee. Graduation ceremony, food fair coming up 
Kevin Lewis was unanimously voted in as a P&C Executive Support Unit Coordinator. He has also 
kindly offered to head the working bee committee 
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Funding request 
Year 10 student James B  to attend Maths Olympiad in Rio- $150 approved  
Parents raised concerns regarding the English faculty-Dr Bathgate is aware and will be looking into it 
 
Winnie- 
Thanked Kevin for joining the P&C 
Acknowledged all of the good teaching at Baulkham Hills High School 
Advised of English workshop organised during the holidays 
English reading group to be set up  
Plans to have a Baulko singing group for the food fair 
 
Meeting closed at 8.55 pm 
Next meeting on the 25/7 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


